
  
Tiny Titan News, December 2024 

From the desk of Holly Mullins 

 

“…behold, I bring you good tidings 

of great joy…”  

Luke 2:10 

  

 

      

  

     

         

    

Special Message 

When you think about Christmas, what 

do you picture? It might be opening 

gifts, or having a Christmas get 

together with family and friends, going 

to your child’s Christmas program, 

driving around to see all the 

Christmas lights in all the 

neighborhoods, or making Christmas 

cookies and gingerbread houses 

together with your family.  Christmas 

traditions can be very different for 

many families but they bring us closer 

together and remind us what is really 

important. All of these special family 

traditions fill our hearts with love and 

remind us of our Savior’s love for us.  

We want to wish you and your family a 

very Merry Christmas!  

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

 Dec. 13- Christmas Danish and Tea   

              7:00 – 8:30AM  Kid’s Cafe 

              Christmas Program 

              3:30 Kid’s Street Auditorium 

              CLOSING @ 5:00pm 

 Dec. 16-20 Christmas Spirit Week 

 Dec. 20- Class Parties 

               Special Movie Day 

 Dec. 24-25- Closed Merry Christmas! 

 January 1- Closed Happy New Year’s! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Birthday’s 

Clara Callahan           12-03 
Riley Barlow              12-25 
Hayden Naymen        12-30 
Salem Keil                    12-30 
Logan Hess                   12-31 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Christmas Danish & Tea 

On Friday, December 13th from 

7:00-8:30 a.m. we will have a 

Christmas breakfast of Danish and 

Tea for our parents and to eat with 

their child. 

  

 

 

 


